
The Jewell City Council met in special session Monday March 24, 2025 at the Jewell City Hall starting at 7:00p.m.  Mayor 
Mickey Walker called the meeting to order with Council members: Loyal Winborn, Aaron Boor, Stacy Alsager, Steve Butler, 
and Scott Rohloff present. The Public Works Director Terry Anderson was also present.  
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA: Alsager made a motion to approve the March 24, 2025 special agenda.  Rohloff seconded the 

motion.  Roll Call 5—0.  Motion carried. 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 2025-2026 PROPERTY TAX PORTION OF THE BUDGET:  

Rohloff made a motion to open the public hearing.  Boor seconded the motion.  Roll Call 5—0. Motion carried. The property 

taxes were reviewed. The city will levy $400,588 in consolidated general funds, $97,692 in liability, property and self-

insurance, $33,848 for FICA and IPERS, $30,611 in other employee benefits, $86,905 for debt service, and $7,547 in ag land. 

There were no questions or concerns from residents. Winborn made a motion to close the public hearing. Butler seconded 

the motion.  Roll Call 5—0. Motion carried. 

ADJOURN: Rohloff made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Boor seconded the motion.  Roll Call 5—0. Motion carried.  The 

meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m.  

 


